
 

 

 

Managua, 18th March, 2019 

 

Your Excellency 

Peter Mutharika 

President of the Republic of Malawi 

Lilongue 

 

Dear Brother President, 

 

We have learned of the loss of lives of 

sisters and brothers in Malawi, as a result of 

the effects of Tropical Cyclone Idai.  

 

On behalf of the People, the Government of 

Reconciliation and National Unity, and on 

our own behalf, we would like to express 

our most sincere and heartfelt condolences 

to You, the People and the Government of the 
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Republic of Malawi and specially to the 

families of the victims affected by this 

tragedy. 

 

Brother President, 

 

Be assured that the Government of Recon-

ciliation and National Unity of Nicaragua 

and Our People will remain always in close 

solidarity with the Government and People 

of the Republic of Malawi. 

 

With our Sincere Appreciation and Respect, 

 

 

 

Daniel Ortega Saavedra      Rosario Murillo 


